
 

 

MEMO 
 
 
DATE:  March 12, 2019 

TO: Ancaster Minor Hockey, Dundas Minor Hockey, Flamborough Hockey, Glanbrook 
Minor Hockey, Stoney Creek Minor Hockey 

FROM: Ian Taylor - Executive Director 

SUBJECT: Shared Boundary Initiative – NRP Player Movement 

 

 
In preparation for Year Two of the Shared Boundary Initiative with our Centres in the City of 
Hamilton, on behalf of the OMHA Board of Directors, I wanted to clarify Non Resident Player (NRP) 
Player Movement. 
 
The Shared Boundary Agreement stipulates that player movement between the two Associations in 
the Shared Boundary will not count as NRP movement.  In addition, each Centre are permitted two 
(2) NRP’s per season. 
 
No player who resides within the Shared Boundary is eligible for an NRP exemption except to teams 
‘BB’ and below if, the player not offered a Letter of Commitment by the AA or A team within the 
Shared Boundary. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the NRP player movement of any other questions regarding the 
Shared Boundary Initiative, please contact your respective Regional Directors. 
 
 
cc:  Linda Ralf, Regional Director, Region 2D 
 Mark Hooper – Regional Director, Region 2E 
 Paul Wilson – Regional Director, Region 3C 

Craig Lane – Vice President, Western District 
Peter Harmsen – Vice-President, Central District 
Bob Hill – President 

 
 
 


